
JOBSFAIR 2016: 
 

An upcoming parents event is taking place this month. The event is to run off 
the back of the Dundee Jobs, Skills and Apprenticeships Fair which is taking 

place on the 29th September at the Caird Hall.  
 
There will be a session between 5pm-6pm aimed at parents to help demystify 

the apprenticeship programmes, with an overview of the alternative routes 
available as well as first hand experiences from local employers and apprentices 

who can unveil the truth behind these routes.  
 
There is a registration page for parents to sign up through at: https://dundee-

apprenticeships.eventbrite.co.uk. 
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